
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Road Closure – Killaly Street East 
March 23, 2022 

Public Works staff will be closing Killaly Street East at Miller Road tomorrow, March 24, 

2022, from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. for a cross culvert replacement. Through traffic will 

not be permitted, including emergency vehicles.  

Westbound traffic on Killaly Street E will be detoured down Miller Road to Main Street E 

and eastbound traffic on Killaly Street E will be detoured down Weaver Road to Main 

Street E.  

See the map below for more details, including detour route. 

Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900. 

Stay informed: to stay up to date on all city operations, including road closures, 
subscribe to our news channel. 

https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe

